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Comments: Hello, I know I am not from your area but I usually spend 1-2 months on vacation in Colorado per

year. The recent closures of trails to motorcycles in the Rico area was really disappointing. 

 

I believe the area is really a hidden gem for motorcycle riding and riders bring revenue to the surrounding

communities. 

 

I would love to see new motorcycle routes in the spring creek area. 

 

Having a reroute in the Ryman area would be really great to have. 

 

Improving the Circle trail for non-motorized users would be excellent. 

 

Thank You 

Jason Wright

 


